
UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 

Week 10: Wednesday June 27th– Reports and Open Day: 10.30am assembly. 

You are welcome to come and share lunch with us at 10am before the assembly. 

A bus will be provided for those needing a lift. Let Dean or Crissie know. 

Week 11: NAIDOC Week- (more events will be advertised next newsletter) 

 Monday July 2nd– Warlawurru CS School Sports: Shire Oval starts 

8.30am finishes by 11.00am. All welcome. 

 Wednesday July 4th– Bush Trip: painting, dancing and other activities at 

the Elvire River from 8.00 till 12.00. 

 Friday July 6th– Last day of term 2. 
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You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

Dear Parents and Families,  

This will be the final newsletter 

for the term. I hope many of you 

are able to join us for some of the 

great events happening in the fi-

nal weeks of term. I wish to thank 

the many parents who have once 

again supported their children to 

attend school every day. Early 

next term, a “Star Attenders” list 

will be published to recognise this 

great work. I wish you all a happy  

and safe holiday. 
 

A PAThS “Star of the Day” is chosen each day at War-

lawurru School. Please ask your child if they were chosen 

today. 

Brave is a feeling we get when we push 

ourselves further than we thought we 

could go. It takes courage to try difficult 

things. We have to be careful not to 

confuse brave acts with risky acts. 

Halls Creek’s NAIDOC Committee is once again organising a 

great schedule of events for this very important week. Students 

from Red Hill School will be involved in many activities in 

town, as well as at the school. Please join us! 

Tomorrow is our Open Day. We will give out the children’s reports and talk to par-

ents and families about the children’s learning. It’s a chance to ask questions, or 

find out how you can help at home with your child’s education. You are warmly 

invited to come to our shared lunch at 10 am, which will be followed at 10.30 by 

an assembly. Parents will then be invited into classrooms to receive reports. 

A bus run will be started at 9.00am for any parents wishing to come.  

BUS RUN for parents: 9.00am  Assembly: 10.30am  

Shared LUNCH: 10.00am Reports given out: 11.00am 

mailto:admin@warlawurru.wa.edu.au


Our school enrolment is 

61students.  

M T W Th F 

45 47 48 53 43 

Last week at Red Hill! 

 

The story of Jarius’ daughter. 
“Jesus paid no attention to what they said, but told him, “Don’t be 

afraid, only believe”.  Mark 5: 21-43 
       

      Dean  Savoia   (Principal) 

Data can show many interesting things. Look at these 

numbers for last week. Thursday’s attendance of 53 was 

the highest attendance of any day this term. It also hap-

pened to be School Photos Day. Photos are lovely and 

they’re nice to have, but surely a good education is some-

thing that will last longer and be far more valuable. My 

dream is that one day our whole community can get be-

hind children coming to school every day for the right rea-

sons. Photos are nice to remember the past, but ... 

an education can build you a future!  

MONDAY 8am-10.30am 

Shire Oval 

All Welcome! 
                                        Next Monday is our School Sports Day. It will 

be held on the Shire Oval from 8.00am till about 10.30am. Children from Kindy to Year 7 

will be competing in running races, games and  team sports to help their faction win 

points, and to enjoy themselves. This year Gold, Blue and Red are the teams competing. 

Please feel very welcome to come along to the oval to watch your children having fun and 

competing. 

Wind and Earth at Red Hill: Della and Teeka enjoyed the SciTech visit. They made wind 

meters with streamers. Senior Primary students had a close look at the machinery being 

used on the new water main and sewer works at Red Hill Community. 


